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San Francisco, July 29, 1941,

“Wr I ~Duggen:

Referring to your letter of July 28th, file
V = AFE CE-5020, covering section facilities at Clio:

Herewith attached is print showing proposed
location of septic tank as requested.

We will endeavor to have the necessary stakes
set for the proposed work on or about August 1lth if

one of the engineering parties is available.

T. L. Phillips.

Attmt,

5

bee-dr, C, C, Story......Beowawe

Please arrange to set sbakes for the
proposed facilities mentioned above, which
includes a double bunk house and a single
bunk house,

Atteched is a print for your information.

T.L.Ps



